1016 24™ Avenue NW
Norman, OK 73069

TEL 405.329.2555
FAX 405.329.3555

www.GarverUSA,com

January 30, 2013

Mr. Chris Mattingly, PE
City Of Norman

PO Box 370

Norman, OK 73070

Re: Engineer’s Recommendation to Award

Norman Raw Waterline, Phase 1 Vaults, Bid Number 1213-58

Mr. Mattingly:

On January 10, 2013, three (3) bids were received for the above referenced project. The bids
included a base bid only with no alternate bids. Detailed bid tabulations are enclosed. The bids are

summarized as follows:

Bidder Base Bid
BRB Contractors $788,505.00
Urban Contractors $827,910.00
| Downey Contracting | $942,795.00
'Engineer’s Estimate $800,700.00

The unit prices submitted by the low bidder appear to be reasonable and represent a good value for
the City of Norman. We have reviewed BRB’s qualifications statement and believe that they are well
qualified for this project. We recommend that the construction contract for the above referenced
project be awarded to the low bidder, BRB Contractors, Inc. for the base bid amount of $788,505.00.

If you have any questions or require further detail, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

GARVER, LLC

S S s

S. Shane Smith, PE
Project Manager

Attachments:  Bid Tabulation




